Mayor’s Report
for 10-20-2014

1. Seeking Letters of Interest for Vacant Elected Positions: The
Borough has vacancies on the Hospital Board, Planning Commission and
Public Safety Advisory Board. We are seeking letters of interest from
residents who would like to serve on any of these boards until the October
2015 election.

2. Assembly Appointments to Non-Elected Positions:

A. SEAPA Board Member: The Borough is currently advertising for
letters of interest to serve on the Southeast Alaska Power Agency Board of
Directors for calendar year 2015.

B. Expiring Term on TBPC: Robert Larson’s term on the Thomas
Bay Power Commission will expire at the end of this year. Appointments to
the Commission are for 3 years.

C. Borough Ordinance #2014-18 requires a member of the
Assembly, or the Assembly’s representative, to be a member of the newly
re-established Historic Preservation Committee.

3. Reminder - Change in November Meeting Schedule: Due to
several Assembly Members attending the AML conference, the second
meeting in November was rescheduled to November 24.

4, Public Community Meeting with DEC regarding State Regs on
Herbicide/Pesticide Use - We have yet to secure a meeting date from
DEC.



